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Non-smoking high school students are highly unlikely to use e-cigarettes; among those who do, most 

used them only on 1-2 of the past 30 days. By contrast, current smokers are likely to use e-cigarettes 

and on many more days. It is unclear whether students' e-cigarette use represents short-term 

experimentation or future sustained use, and whether it will eventually increase or decrease youth 

smoking and nicotine addiction. 

 

The Nicotine Fix 

 

Kenneth E. Warner and Harold A. Pollack; Nov 13, 2014, The Atlantic 

http://www.sciencedirect.com/science/article/pii/S0749379715007825
http://www.theatlantic.com/national/archive/2014/11/the-nicotine-fix/382666/

